
From:   Robert Koppel   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 02, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0290-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I am requesting to include Santa Clara, CA and Loma Pieta, CA to the operation. You have my consent to
remove the other 3 locations from the pending application.


